
TO: Miami Valley Dance Council 7 Janua ry 1985 

FROM: Shooting Stars 

SUBJECT: Honor Couple 

The Shooting Stars are very interested in taking part in this award 
to club members who have contributed to the promotion of square and 
round dancing in the Miami Valley. 

Due to the importance of this award, the Shooting Stars would like 
to make the following suggestions that may help clubs in the Miami 
Valley take more interest and get more nominee's entered. 

A. Publish guidelines on the criteria the council uses in 
selecting the honor couple. 

B. Publish what the honor couple receives when winning this 
award. 

C. After the honor couple has been selected, mail a newsletter or 
a resume to all clubs in the Miami Valley Council with the 
picture of the couple selected, using the picture sent in to 
the council when the nomination was received. The 
accomplishments of the honor couple should be included in the 

newsletter or resume. This should be done as soon as possible 
after the selection has been made. 

D. Communications is our best advertisement to all dancers in the 
Miami Valley. 

The above suggestions are made to help all dancers in the Miami 
Valley Council fully understand the honor couple award and to see the 
net results of our program. 

crr~'-l~ 
Ronald L. Kincade 
President 
Shooting Stars 


